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February 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We are approaching the end of the second trimester.  This letter is to inform you that the students in the 

7th and 8th grade will take trimester exams early next month.    

The schedule of the trimesters is as follows: 

 

Grade 7 Second Trimester 

Monday, March 4 Rel,  

Tuesday, March 5 Sci 

Wednesday March 6 SS 

Thursday, March 7 ELA, Spanish 

Friday, March 8 Math, Health 

  

Grade 8: Second Trimester  

Monday, March 4    SS, Spanish 

Tuesday, March 5 Math 

Wednesday, March 6 ELA, Health 

Thursday, March 7 Religion,  

Friday, March 8 Algebra, Science 

It is important that the students have the opportunity to review the concepts and skills that they learned 

over the last few months.  Additionally, it is important that the students begin the process of learning how 

to study for a final exam.  Teachers will provide study sheets that will be posted on their class pages by 

Thursday February 15, 2024, some class time will be devoted to review, and extra help opportunities will 

be available before and after school.  Students are encouraged to set a study schedule for themselves.  

The research says that students learn best when they study a little each day, rather than “cram” the night 

before the test. 

 

For your information, the Parent Portal will be closed from Friday, March 8 until Wednesday, March 20.  

Report cards will be accessible via the Parent Portal at 4PM on Wednesday, March 20; parent conferences 

will be held by appointment on Thursday, March 21. 

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Peg Augello 

Principal 


